Wendy Sugimura

Subject: FW: Recycling Question

From: Justin Nalder

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 10:07 AM

To: Wendy Sugimura <wsugimura@mono.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Recycling Question

Wendy,

There are a few things | could quickly pass along by email. | can also try to make the meeting if you think it would worth
while.

Sierra Conservation Project provides residential curbside pick-up for June Lake, Lee Vining and Mono City on the 1% and
3@ Wednesday’s of the month at $18/month. Containers are provided with sign-up and additional containers are
$20/each unless you provide your own.

Mammoth Disposal and D&S Waste Disposal, our two permitted Franchisees, do not currently offer residential curbside
pickup for recyclables, however, it is being written into the new Franchise Agreement which will take affect July 1% of
this year.

There are two locations for California Redemption Value recycling on aluminum, plastic and glass beverage containers;
Mammoth Disposal and Walker Senior Center/ Recycling Center (limited operation hours).

Pumice Valley Transfer Station / Landfill is the closest disposal facility for June Lakes. They have recycling bins available
for cardboard, plastic, aluminum, glass and metal. There is no redemption value for recycling there. Hours of operation
are:

Wednesday 7:30 am - 3:30 pm
Saturday 7:30 am - 3:30 pm

As of the first of this month we signed the Waste Disposal and Recycling Services at Facilities Owner and/or Operated by
Mono County with D&S Waste. It has not yet been determined which facilities will be selected for recycling (likely
starting in Bridgeport). If there was a reasonable need for recycling bins at the Community Center in June Lake we would
review and consider.

| hope this helps,

Justin Nalder

Solid Waste Superintendent
Public Works Department
(760)932-5453



